
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Boys in Year 7 and Year 9 have been asked to return their Chemistry textbooks over the last few weeks. 
There are some books still outstanding and we would really value your help in ensuring that these books 
are returned to school tomorrow. 
 
The Year 7 book is called 'Extension Science 7' and is a red book and the Year 9 boys have either a red 'Co-
ordinated Chemistry' book or a white 'GCSE Chemistry' book. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Dr Emma Baker 
Director of Science 

 


